
January 12, 2022

Mike Baker
City of Aurora
44 E Downer Place
Aurora IL 60507

RE: 2022 COA-OnLight Fiber Optic Infrastructure 
Maintenance

Quote #: Q-CHI-39366

Mr. Baker,

Thank you for the opportunity to submit the following proposal for the project referenced above.

Maintenance Proposal:

1. Provide 24/7 NOC service 
2. Provide on call technicians and restoration crews 
3. Guarantee first technician on site within (2) hours of original call
4. Trouble shoot and locate issues on fiber optic system inclusive of tracer wire
5. Dispatch construction crews as needed
6. Perform permanent restoration when possible, otherwise offer and execute a temporary solution
7. Provide scope for permanent restorations when a temporary solution was used
8. Store COA HH's duct and fiber in the NTI warehouse
9. Perform walk-throughs and project scopes for potential OnLight customers and fiber optic relocation's

Labor and Equipment Total: $24,000.00

We appreciate the opportunity to provide your company with a proposal and hope to work with you on this project. 
Should you have any questions or if we can be of further assistance, please call me at the number below.

Sincerely,

Chad Peterson
630-973-6147
National Technologies
5101 Thatcher RD
Downers Grove, IL 60515 cpeterson@ntitech.com


